
 

PARKS & TRAILS DIVISION 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
August 11, 2025 
 
 
Cowichan Valley Trail – McGee Creek Bridge Replacement (Aug 18, 2025 – mid October, 
2025) 
 
 
Shawnigan Lake, BC – The McGee Creek bridge replacement project will take place from August 
18 to mid October 2025. During this time the Cowichan Valley Trail will be closed between 
Rebecca Road and Ida Road. For your safety, please stay outside off the active construction 
areas and respect all construction fencing and signage. This project is funded in part by the Trans 
Canada Trail.  
 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
 

CVRD 
Parks & Trails Division 
250.746.2660 
parks@cvrd.bc.ca  
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